Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Ilagan

MEMORANDUM No.: (0

Series of 2020
TO LOCAL CHIEF EXECUTIVE AND LOCAL HEALTH OFFICERS of:
Municipality of Roxas Municipality of Mallig
Municipality of Tumauini Municipality of Delfin Albano,
Municipality of Alicia Municipality of Quirino
Municipality of Ramon Municipality of San Isidro
Municipality of Aurora Municipality of San Pablo

Municipality of San Agustin  Municipality of Maconacon
Municipality of San Manuel  Municipality of Santo Tomas

FROM : RODOLFO T. ALBANO 1ll
Governor
RE : As Stated
DATE : June 19, 2020
Cc - Dr. Rio L. Magpantay, Director IV DOH- CVCHD

The Department of Health (DOH) will conduct a study regarding the
implementation of Republic Act No. 7305 or the “Magna Carta of Public Health Workers
in the Philippines” and its “Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations”.

For this endeavor, the DOH had commissioned ACCESS Health International to
carry out the study which focus on “Determining the Implementation of Status of Benefits
under the Magna Carta of Public Health Workers in the Philippines”, and will require the
participation of Local Government Unit (LGU) officials and personnel who have direct
involvement in the administration and management of public primary health care
facilities. To effect the needed study and as requested by the DOH, this office hereby
endorsed these activity for your appropriate response and reception. A copy of the
request letter from DOH Cagayan Valley Center for Health Development is hereto
attached for your reference.

Considering the benefits that our public health workers will derived from these
initiative, the undersigned hopes that this endorsement merits your favorable support.

Thank you and Mabuhay.

A

RODOLFO T. ALBANO i
Governor

Nagkaisa para sa Isabela
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